

North Road, Highgate London N6 4BG Tel: 020 8340 7441

Email: admin@stmichaelsn6.com Executive Head: Geraldine Gallagher Head of School: Sinead O'Brien

Monday 27th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you all had a lovely weekend!

We started this week with an assembly where we discussed using Jesus as our example for how to show love & care for each other, and exploring our Bible reference Ephesians 1:15-23.

Paul writes to the Christians in Ephesus. He commends them on their love for each other. The challenge I gave the children this week is to see how we can show love in a practical way, for example inviting someone to play our game, holding open a door to let someone through or giving a compliment.

Our **Right this week is 13 Sharing Thoughts Freely** and our school value is **Friendship** which ties in with showing love and care to each other.

Just a quick reminder to parents that unless your child has a club in the morning, please do not leave them unattended in the playground. We have noticed a number of children being dropped off at 8am and the playground is not supervised at this time. We do have a Breakfast Club if you need to drop off earlier; please contact the office for further information.

Have a lovely week.

Best wishes,

Sinead O'Brien

Head of School

Assistant Head: Alexandra Cooper Assistant Head: John Coffield www.stmichaelsn6.com